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Green Class returned to the allotments to begin 

the planting season, starting with tulips. 

 

Our online safety hub has a  

variety of useful resources.  

For support, information and guides, 

look  on the school website, or follow 

this link: 

https://tonacliffe.onlinesafetyhub.uk/ 

The ECO Team have earned a Silver 
Award from the Woodland Trust for 
their work on improving well-being in 
school. 

They have created a Gratitude Tree 
which is being well-used already and 
have set up outdoor well-being clubs 
which run during lunch  time breaks. 

Lime Class used their 5 

senses to connect to the 

forest.  

The children practiced 

slowing down and  

becoming at peace with 

nature. 



We would like to say a great, big thank you to Alba’s grandad Carl Halstead for providing all 

Tonacliffe pupils with free children’s tickets and discounted adult’s tickets to see the Rochdale 

Hornets Rugby Team (see details below). Keep your eyes peeled for the flyers! 





 

 

Nursery:              Ariana L. 

Green Class:   Louie M. 

Pink Class:               Charlie K. 

White Class:    The Whole Class. 

Red Class:    Charlie M. 

Yellow Class:   Francesca B. 

Orange Class :  Arnie T. 

Lime Class:    Sammy F. 

Turquoise Class:  Francesca T.  

Gold Class:    Ned S. 

Purple Class:  Oliver L. 

                            

                                                    

                

 

Ash: 296 

Oak: 225 

Hazel: 204 

Willow: 244 

Well done 

to the Ash Team who are this week’s 

winners! 

 

  

  
 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; 

here are the attendance figures  for last week: 

                                          Yellow Class:           91.1% 

Green Class:    95%               Orange Class:          97.5% 

Pink Class:   95.8%  Lime Class:              96.8% 

White Class:   94.8%  Turquoise Class:      92.3% 

Red Class:  89.7%              Gold Class:              99.6% 

                                        Purple Class:          95.1% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week  

ending   

 Friday 24th January is  94.8% 

Luca T. 

For spending his own 

lunchtime making our school 

a cleaner, tidier place for 

everyone. 



           Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

 

 

Monday 3rd February: National Girls and Women in Sports Day. 

 

Tuesday 4th February: Purple Class parents’ assembly– 9am. 

 

Wednesday 5th February: Year 6 go to Robinwood. 

 

Friday 7th February: Year 6 return from Robinwood. 

 

Monday 10th February: Parents’ Evening– 3:45-6:15pm. 

 

Wednesday 12th February: Parents’ Evening- 3:45– 6:15pm. 

 

Thursday 13th February: Spring Disco: Reception– Year 3-3:45-5pm. 

                                                                        Years 4-6– 5:15– 6:30pm. 

Thursday 13th February: Non-uniform day– whole school. 

 

Friday 14th February: Break up for half term. 

 

Monday 24th February: School reopens for Spring 2. 

 

Wednesday 26th February: National Tell a Fairy Tale Day. 

 

Monday 3rd March: Easter  egg donations begin. 

 

Thursday 6th March: World Book Day. 






